
 
  

Peace Region Action Plan Update  
February 2020

We're updating our action plans and want your input
Help us update our Peace Region action plans, which guide more than $1.5
million each year toward fish and wildlife projects in our Peace Region. Read
more.

We want your input on priority actions to conserve and enhance fish and wildlife
impacted by existing BC Hydro dams. Join the discussion and learn more about
the FWCP, our vision, mission, and the projects we fund. 

Save the date: come to a workshop, open house or info session
Attend one of our online information sessions, come to an afternoon workshop or
an evening open house.

Online information sessions:
Wed. April 8, 10-11:30 a.m. PDT or Wed. April 22, 7-8:30 p.m. PDT
Please RSVP to fwcp@bchydro.com and let us know which session you would
like to attend.  

Workshops and open houses: 
Spend the afternoon with us to review our draft priority actions and share your
thoughts, or come for the evening to learn more about the FWCP, draft priority
actions, and how you can share your ideas. 

Mackenzie Hudson's Hope Prince George
Tues. April 14 Wed. April 15 Thurs. April 16

Afternoon workshops: 1:30-4:30 p.m. 
Evening open houses: 6:30-8 p.m. 

Please RSVP to fwcp@bchydro.com

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S-gJQJDiFOUP8AaAMpXu1GgTYBES0kxfeeK07TJg3EO5K_VqxdXkV3gviSEYDslFfw7Y62PmDjx6RLkAgwd2FsyVBdJsbVkvRFDD_pZbvaQ9mk-S6XT3qxGZa7fEJkI1bjpBDrGV_f7Eo1nkWnZI1GAWqY2Xzx-R&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S-gJQJDiFOUP8AaAMpXu1GgTYBES0kxfeeK07TJg3EO5K_VqxdXkV6s9VinIU3OhW6HP8XE8KwSPDEXEMUCVXhIgi9dFZXm0Cu0RADjVmyHVmPuhOo7sbZjZOXFAw93_I7A15JfqZEHhQQNX_fl0ZA0-iXc-g-eoJgBL-mFD7GNlknyHZHnFELiwNzFZ7X0SjFQhY1oGzeM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S-gJQJDiFOUP8AaAMpXu1GgTYBES0kxfeeK07TJg3EO5K_VqxdXkV3gviSEYDslFfw7Y62PmDjx6RLkAgwd2FsyVBdJsbVkvRFDD_pZbvaQ9mk-S6XT3qxGZa7fEJkI1bjpBDrGV_f7Eo1nkWnZI1GAWqY2Xzx-R&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S-gJQJDiFOUP8AaAMpXu1GgTYBES0kxfeeK07TJg3EO5K_VqxdXkVy_etFykKWMCvViIXRZdr4JkftK93IGLKtgkKnOyROH5kxVb0ZmUZpha_d4u5j9GxUVsoYuxBVBzxKb_cRG0UG1uEAau45EWVg3jBEpqGr3jn8_2ZpYTSzhcJ43TNI9LHQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S-gJQJDiFOUP8AaAMpXu1GgTYBES0kxfeeK07TJg3EO5K_VqxdXkV6s9VinIU3OhJM2Bd10ZrOl-lc2N39jFwUuEnkN1TgTxOGKd86c2KbUTkvgX0DVrFDYYf-d-Zp6rychVcNAziQiN--CX_F0y7sgDx7WT9_vgcF129fyBRbpp7brd_uGiFzjNo54Y5S5kcpumQTsnMJKdVDyh8mo6uwpYdDiw-oGK5nTMWTM-rUsDMN6Y7wStNOVWs0tfLyLa&c=&ch=
mailto:fwcp@bchydro.com
mailto:fwcp@bchydro.com


The FWCP recently updated its Coastal and Columbia Region action plans, and will finalize updated Peace

Region action plans by August 2020.

What's next?
We'll send background materials and meeting details to all confirmed
participants after March 23, 2020. 

If you can't attend a session, our online feedback form will be available March
23, along with our draft priority actions. Contact our Peace Region manager,
Chelsea Coady, if you have any questions.  

Our current action plans have guided more than $7.1 million toward 114 fish and wildlife projects in our Peace

Region from 2014 to 2019.  

The FWCP is a partnership between BC Hydro, the Province of B.C.,
Fisheries and Oceans Canada, First Nations, and public stakeholders to

conserve and enhance fish and wildlife in watersheds impacted by
existing BC Hydro dams.

Subscribe to our e-letters here
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